
From: Jolene Strange <jstrange@becklaw.net>

To: "bos@co.mendocino.ca.us" <bos@co.mendocino.ca.us>

CC: Dan Beck <danbeck@becklaw.net>, Julie Mercer-Ingram <julie@becklaw.net>, Arely Rodriguez <arodriguez@becklaw.net>

Date: 8/21/2017 6:58 PM

Subject: Public Comments for Agenda Items 4a and 5a for August 22, 2017 BOS Meeting

Attachments: Correspondence to BOS with public comment for Agenda Items 4 and 5 - August 21 2017.pdf

Good evening,
 
Attached please find correspondence from our office which contains public comments and feedback to the Board of Supervisor Agenda for
August 22, 2017, pertaining to cannabis cultivation in Mendocino County.  Thank you for taking the time to consider our concerns and
recommended solutions.
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office.
 
Best regards, Jolene
 
 

Jolene Strange – Senior Paralegal
Canna Legal|Attorneys at Law
2681 Cleveland Avenue | Santa Rosa, CA  95403
T 707-576-7175 | F 707-576-1878 | jolene@cannalegal.us
 www.becklaw.net | www.cannalegal.us
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